
 

 

 
 

 
3rd October 2016 
 
Ms. Aruna Sundararajan 
Secretary  
Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology  
Government of India 
New Delhi 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sundararajan,  
 
We would like to thank you on behalf of ICANN for taking the time to meet with us on 
Wednesday, 28th September.  
 
As discussed, we are appreciative of the close partnership of the India government, and are most 
grateful for the support we have received from your colleagues – Mr. Rajiv Bansal, Joint 
Secretary and Mr. T. Santhosh, Additional Director – and preparations for ICANN57 are 
proceeding smoothly.  
 
With regard to some challenges related to visas for international delegates, we are also 
appreciative of your commitment to facilitate for all those who wish to attend ICANN57 to be 
able to do so.  
 
Further to our meeting, as you know, the IANA stewardship transition has taken place on 1st 
October 2016. We look forward to ICANN57, which will be the first ICANN meeting after the 
transition.  
 
Thank you once again, and we look forward to seeing you in Hyderabad. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

   
 
Sally Costerton 
Senior Advisor To The President and 
Senior Vice President, Global 
Stakeholder Engagement 
ICANN 
 

Tarek Kamel 
Senior Advisor To The President and 
Senior Vice President, Government and 
Intergovernmental Organizations 
Engagement 
ICANN 

cc: Mr. Rajiv Bansal  
 


